
Swift River Hydro Operations Company 
176 Cottage Avenue 
Wilbraham, Ma 01095 
413-599-1211 
 

 
April 04, 2011 

 
Mr. Peter R. Valeri, P.E. 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
Office of Energy Projects 
Division of Dam Safety and Inspections 
New York Regional Office 
19 West 34 Street 
Suite 400 
New York, New York, 10001 
 
Re: Project Compliance P- 6544-MA, NATDAM No. MA83013, Collins 
Hydroelectric 
 
Dear Mr.Valeri: 
 
This letter responds to the Commissions request for a statement of compliance 
regarding project P-6544-MA, Collins Hydroelectric. 
 
There were no events or occurrences during the calendar year 2010 that 
prevented Collins Hydroelectric from complying with the terms and conditions of 
the license exemption. Minimum flow requirements were met. 
 
No accidents or injuries were reported for the year. 
 
Should any further information be required on this matter, I may be reached at 
telephone number (413) 599 1211 or by email at wbailey@swiftriverhydro.com 
. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
R Wayne Bailey 
Operations Manager 
Swift River Hydro Operations Company 

 


